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M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: 

THROUGH: 

FROM:  

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

Mayor and Council Members 

Veronica Briseño, Assistant City Manager 

Rebecca Kennedy, Interim Human Resources Director 

March 10, 2023 

Electric Vehicle Adoption by City Employees (Resolution No. 20210930-106) 

The purpose of this memorandum is to update the response provided in March 2022 and to 
Resolution No. 20210930-106 regarding encouraging City employees to switch to electric 
vehicles (EV). 

Since 2021, HRD has engaged 3rd party vendors to offer discounts to City employees on electric 
vehicles. Vendors were identified to provide these discounts. One vendor stated they currently 
did not yet have inventory available to provide discounts to a workforce the size of the City of 
Austin.  HRD will collaborate with providers on how to add employee discounts to the City’s 
employee discount website at such time as the providers are ready. The website offers City 
employees discounts and special offers from local and national vendors.  When discounts are 
added to the website, HRD will promote the website through employee communication 
channels.   

With this additional information, this completes the staff response to Resolution No. 20210930-
106.   

cc: Jesús Garza, Interim City Manager 

https://services.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=378774
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